Christin Ritchie

From: Carla Hoch <choch@southmak.school.nz>

Sent: 23 April 2018 8:05 am TABLED DOCUMENT

To: Gill Duncan; Christin Ritchie

Cc: Greg Allan
Subject: Re: Creative Communities Scheme Funding Tabled at CCS
Attachments: Council letter.pdf

on 2L APRIL 201

Morning Gill and Christin

As requested please find attached the requested letter from Greg Allan confirming that the tutoring of a Kapa Haka group is an additional activity to complement our teaching
programme and not paret of the normal school curriculum.

Also Greg has given me the name of Nathan Kaa as the potential tutor.
Please advise if there is anything else you need, thank you.

Kind regards
Carla Hoch

On Monday, 16 April 2018, 11:39:45 AM NZST, Gill Duncan <gduncans50@gmail.com> wrote:

Dear Carla and Greg,
Just to cover off the points we have discussed:

1.Please can you provide a letter from the Principal (Greg), confirming that the tutoring of a Kapa Haka (KH) group is an additional activity to complement and enhance your
teaching programme (co-curricular or extra-curricular), and not part of normal school curriculum and teaching programmes. You could say something about establishing a skill
base within the student body with the long term view of creating KH as a part of the curriculum?

(there is another round of CCS funding in Oct/Nov where funds could be applied for for a KH Concert, especially if it was open to the public and held in another venue from
the school...just a thought :-) and no need to mention at this stage.)

2.We need a named Tutor for the 25 week course as CCS is interested in funding specific people who are able to transfer skills.
Funding for this person would be non-transferable, i.e. a normal member of staff would not be permitted to take over this role during the 25 week course.



Please email me and our CCS Administrator, Christin at RDC (christin.ritchie@rangitikei.govt.nz ) so that we make sure these documents are tabled for the CCS meeting on

the 24th April.
Don't hesitate to call/email me if you have any other questions.

Very best wishes, Gill Duncan (Chair).

On Thu, Apr 12, 2018 at 2:31 PM, Gill Duncan <gduncans50@gmail.com> wrote:
Dear Carla Hoch,
Thank you for your application to CCS for funding to establish a school Kapa Haka.
| have been allocated your application to help with a successful outcome as we are very keen to be able to enable arts and performance opportunities, especially for young
people, in the Rangitikei.
CCS has specific requirements for School applications, some of which your application doesn't meet.
| would be very happy to talk these through with you in the first place so that we can tick all the boxes.
Please feel free to call me on (06) 3881409 or (027) 2551409 any time.
Very best wishes, Gill Duncan




